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                                                                              7 August 2014 

 

Mr. Vicente Andres Zaragoza 

Monaco Charity Association 

 

Dear Mr. Zaragoza, 

 

Greetings from your Virlanie Family! 

 

On behalf of the children, the families being helped by the foundation, and our President, Mr. Dominique 

Lemay, we sincerely thank you for your recent cash donation that we used to fix the home “DROP-IN 

CENTER” after the big storm that passed the Philippines. 

 

If you require a certificate of donation (BIR form 2322), we will just need your business TIN, registered 

business name, and registered business address. We will request the certificate of donation from the BIR 

(processing takes about a month). 

 

We would not be able to “bring back the smiles” to these children without your help. I know that they would 

be so happy to meet you and say thank you for supporting them and their futures. Please feel free to visit our 

children from any of the Virlanie homes – we will be happy to make arrangements. You can contact our 

Engagement Officer at outreach@virlanie.org or at (02) 895-3460 to schedule a visit.  

 

Our ambition is to have each Virlanie child know that people like you support them and care about their well-

being and future. The best way we are achieving this is through our Child Sponsorship Program. If you’d like to 

assist in making a significant difference in a child’s life – with the capacity to know their personal stories and be 

updated with their growth – please contact our Sponsorship Officer at sponsorship@virlanie.org. 

 

 

 
 

In addition to this, allow me to tell you more about our most pressing campaign called RICE UP! 

 

This campaign aims to provide rice – the Filipino staple food – to street children. Malnutrition is the cause of 

half the deaths among children in the Philippines. Virlanie Foundation, which nurtures and protects 

disadvantaged children, ensures that beneficiaries are provided with three balanced meals a day.  

 

Once again, thank you for your support and please do share and encourage your friends to help too. Email me 

at campaigns@virlanie.org and I would be more than happy to connect with your friends and family to tell 

them more about Virlanie’s initiatives. May you be as happy as the smiles on our children’s faces.  

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Najee Chua 

Campaigns Officer 

Virlanie Foundation, Inc. 
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